
 
 

Tuesday 23rd January 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
REMINDER: Tomorrow Wednesday 24th January 2024 is Grandparents’ Day for HCB. All 
grandparents/representatives are invited in for 9.00am and will be directed to their 
grandson’s class after some tea and coffee in the canteen.  
 
NB: Parents should have already made the class teacher 
aware of the name/s of the child’s 
grandparents/representative attending (a maximum of 2 
people). There will be a list on each classroom door 
tomorrow morning.  
 
The school pitch gates (at Flax Street) will be opened from 8.50am for grandparents to park 
their car on the pitch (if need be).  
 
Grandparents can enter through the Canteen or Room 5 exit doors or the main school 
entrance and walk along the Room 2-5 corridor to the canteen when they arrive. Our 
School Ambassadors will meet and greet you at these entry points and direct you to the 
canteen on arrival.  
 
The school foyer is a very busy place at this time, as classes will be entering for the start of 
the school day, but it will be lovely for the boys to see their grandparents at this time.  

 
Grandparents will visit their grandson’s class from 9.15am 
(approximately). We will ring the school bell when it is time to 
go (9.50am), as the boys will be preparing for break time.  
 
Our School Ambassadors will bring all grandparents to the 
respective classes!  
 

We look forward to welcoming you into HCB tomorrow 
Wednesday 24th January 2024 @9.00am. 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
    Mr Wallace  
 (RE Coordinator) 


